
Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well! We wanted to reach out regarding your membership with 

[Organization Name]. As a valued member, your continued support is vital to our mission. 

This is a friendly reminder that your membership renewal is approaching, and we would love to 

have you back for another year of exciting programs and exclusive member benefits. 

To re-enroll, please visit [website link] or contact us at [contact information]. If you have any 

questions or need assistance, do not hesitate to reach out. 

Thank you for being a part of our community. We look forward to welcoming you back! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


